

June 1, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of FIVE THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$5,000) now standing to the credit of the account from TOURISM SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ELECTIONS SALARIES AND WAGES \$5,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

JFM/smt

Mayor

litchell



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 8, 2017

ORDERED: that the sum of **FIVE THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$5,000)** now standing to the credit of the account from **TOURISM SALARIES AND WAGES** be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ELECTIONS SALARIES AND WAGES \$5,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



City of New Bedford

BOARD OF ELECTION COMMISSIONERS

June 1, 2017

Honorable Jon Mitchell Mayor 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

The Board of Election Commissioners is requesting a transfer of \$5,000.00 to the 100 Salary and Wages Account in order to pay all expenses related to the Special Ward 3 Election.

The Special Election was an unexpected expense that was not in included in the 2017 budget.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely

Maria Tomasia

Chairperson

Board of Election Commissioners

Cc: Ari J Sky, CFO